
AN ANALYSIS OF THE WRITING STYLE OF WILLIAM SHAKESPEARE AN

ENGLISH PLAYWRIGHT

Shakespeare wrote his earlier plays in the traditional style of the time. different one, forcing the reader to complete the
â€œsenseâ€• and subliminal meaning. natural rhythm of the English language and his themes as well as his literary
devices.

About a fifth of all Elizabethan plays were histories, but this was the genre that Shakespeare particularly made
his own, dramatizing the whole sweep of English history from Richard II to Henry VII in two four-play
sequences, an astonishing project carried off with triumphant success. At the same time, Richard's vivid
self-awareness looks forward to the soliloquies of Shakespeare's mature plays. Therefore, the truth may never
be known with certainty. The exact cause of Shakespeare's death is unknown, though many believe he died
following a brief illness. In , an year-old Shakespeare married Anne Hathaway, who, on the occasion of her
wedding, was 26 years old and already with child. In the Globe burned down and the same year Shakespeare
retired from the London theatre world and returned to Stratford. At this point in his life around , he favored a
more theatrical structure, such as changing between comedy and tragedy to increase suspense. Though graver
in tone than the comedies, they are not the dark tragedies of King Lear or Macbeth because they end with
reconciliation and forgiveness. One theory is that he might have gone into hiding for poaching game from the
local landlord, Sir Thomas Lucy. He is the most-read playwright in the Western Hemisphere, and the English
language is littered with quotes and phrases the originated from his works. Hath it slept since? Both volumes
focused on the problems surrounding uncontrollable lust and the guilt associated with it afterwards and were
very well received during his lifetime, partially for their erotic tone. Phrases such as "breaking the ice" or
"heart of gold" are colloquial now, but are also known to have originated in Shakespeare's plays and sonnets.
The Jacobean works of â€”08 were darker and include the mature tragedies Othello, King Lear and Macbeth.
He was also known to partake in the theatre while at the school as was the custom at the time. Poems and
Sonnets There are two volumes of poetry and over sonnets that are attributed to Shakespeare. From all
accounts, the King's Men company was very popular. These included run-on lines , irregular pauses and stops,
and extreme variations in sentence structure and length. Rashlyâ€” And prais'd be rashness for itâ€”let us
know Our indiscretion sometimes serves us wellâ€¦ â€” Prince Hamlet , in William Shakespeare , Hamlet , 5.
Some are thought to preserve either his working drafts his foul papers or his fair copies. In fact, the
playwright's devotion to the English language and his rebellion against it has led to fascinating studies done by
leading literature scholars. What is the First Folio? The publication of the First Folio in ensured that
Shakespeareâ€”reputation and talent asideâ€”had a posthumous advantage over his peers, whose works have
been largely obscured or lost to history. Overview[ edit ] William Shakespeare's first plays were written in the
conventional style of the day. This act was unusual for the time, but he was by no means less active. The
earliest play that is directly attributed to Shakespeare is the trilogy of "King Henry VI," with Richard III also
being written around the same time, between and  When looking at a chronology of Shakespeare's plays, it is
clear that Shakespeare changed the subjects of his plays as he grew in prominence and then returned to a more
serene life. But his influence did not stop at just the arts - the psychoanalyst Sigmund Freud used Hamlet as
the foundation for many of his theories on human nature, and his influence can be felt in painting and opera as
well, particularly from the operas of Giuseppe Verdi and the whole community of Romantic and
Pre-Raphaelite painters. Through all these plays runs a concern for the individual and his subjection to
historical and political necessity, a concern that is essentially tragic and anticipates greater plays yet to come.
Structure, in all aspects, is constructed according to a plan. A fool thinks himself to be wise, but a wise man
knows himself to be a fool. He was born on or around 23 April in Stratford-upon-Avon, the eldest son of John
Shakespeare, a prosperous glover and local dignitary, and Mary Arden, the daughter of a wealthy farmer. The
unique play Troilus and Cressida c. He relied heavily on using drawn outâ€”sometimes
extravagantâ€”metaphors and narcissisms. That is the great mystery.


